29.10
Road Safety
On a weekly basis 40% of vehicles leaving the village are travelling at greater than 30mph (as recorded by SAM2 in June 2022), 25% of vehicles entering the village are also travelling at greater than 30mph into the village and past Broadfields Way and the newly proposed access route.

